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Nathan Stringer

From: Andrew Beattie

Sent: Monday, 20 July 2015 4:06 PM

To: Nathan Stringer

Subject: FW: Liverpool City Council Submissions for SIMTA Intermodal Terminal Project 

Stage 1 Environmental Impact Statement and Moorebank Intermodal Company  

Environmental Impact Statement Review (Response to Submissions) 

Attachments: Liverpool City Council Submission (MIC EIS RtS Review).pdf; Liverpool City Council 

Submission (SIMTA Stage 1 EIS).pdf

 

 

From: Ash Chand [mailto:A.Chand@liverpool.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 5:27 PM 
To: Andrew Beattie 

Cc: Toni Averay; Bruce Macnee; Daniel Thompson (daniel.thompson@cardno.com.au) 
Subject: Liverpool City Council Submissions for SIMTA Intermodal Terminal Project Stage 1 Environmental Impact 

Statement and Moorebank Intermodal Company Environmental Impact Statement Review (Response to Submissions)  

 

Hello Andrew, 

 

Please find attached Liverpool City Council submissions for: 

1.            SIMTA Intermodal Terminal Project Stage 1 Environmental Impact Statement, and  

2.            Moorebank Intermodal Company  Environmental Impact Statement Review (Response to Submissions). 

 

I am sending the submissions on behalf of Carl Wulff, Chief Executive Officer  and Toni Averay, Director of Planning 

and Growth.   

 

Cardno was commissioned to undertake the review of the SIMTA Stage 1 EIS and the MIC EIS RtS. The comments 

expressed herein represent the official position of Liverpool City Council regarding both projects.             

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ash Chand 

Executive Planner 

Phone 9821 9285 
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